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October 11, 2024

Dear Valued Customers,

We are thrilled to share some exciting news with you! We recently made some positive changes to our sales leadership team, changes that we believe will directly benefit you and bring even greater value to our partnership. 

We are pleased to announce that David Thompson, a seasoned professional with a proven track record of driving success, has been named Senior Vice President of Business Development. His extensive experience in the industry, coupled with his ability to elevate sales strategies, gives us the confidence that he will deliver even more outstanding results for our customers. 

We are thrilled to share the fantastic news that Maribeth Knueve will take on the crucial position of Senior Vice President of Sales and Marketing. Maribeth has consistently demonstrated exceptional leadership, unwavering dedication, and a keen understanding of our industry. We are deeply grateful for her outstanding work and look forward to her continued impact in this new role.

These changes represent an exciting new chapter for our company, and we are confident that they will positively impact our ability to serve you better and strengthen our mutually beneficial partnerships. 

We deeply appreciate your continued support and look forward to serving you with our enhanced team! 

The Marten Leadership Team
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